
 
     

 
Sons of Norway Fish Boil 

Carry-Out Only  
 Friday, April 8, 2022 

 

Sons of Norway – Mandt Lodge will offer a carry-out fish boil on 
Friday, April 8. This is a carry-out only event only. All orders must 

be pre-ordered and we will sell a total of 225 meals. Pick-up 
will begin at 5 PM. Watch the Sons of Norway Facebook page 

(Sons of Norway Stoughton WI) for ordering details and link. The 
lodge is located at 317 S. Page Street in Stoughton and we’ll ask 

that cars approach the lodge from the south (from Riverside 
Cemetery direction) to help with traffic flow. The meal will be our 
traditional menu of Icelandic cod, potatoes, cole slaw, carrots, 
onions, and cherry dessert (without nuts). Tickets are $15.00 

paying by cash or checks (made to SN Mandt). Our next carry-out 
fish boil will be on May 13 (Friday of Syttende Mai Weekend). 

 
Make your reservations at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054ca5a72c7-mandt1 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409054ca5a72c7-mandt1

